


initiated a weekly Review Group meeting with CMAL and the Scottish Government to review and monitor 

the progress of the plans and this will continue over the coming months, and we have also increased 

nightshift workforce to enable a nimbler and more efficient working pattern on the vessel. 

With regards to the forecasted cost to complete, we are estimating that, very regrettably, the forecasted 

costs will increase to £172.S million, with an additional £12.5 million risk contingency on top. This means our 

total cost to complete is currently forecasted as £185.0 million. 

This is not a financial position we are comfortable with, and we will continue to review our plan, assessing 

our risks to identify opportunities to bring this cost down. The financial outcome of this project is largely 

dependent on certain cost components within the risk register, and I am confident that targeted mitigation 

measures like those already mentioned in this letter will reduce their impact or eliminate them entirely. 

We would also like to renew our invitation again to you and members of the committee to visit the yard for 

a tour of MV Glen Rosa and to meet the team delivering this important project. 

Please let us know if that would be of interest. 

Yours sincerely, 

Graeme Thomson 

Chief Executive Officer 

Ferguson Marine 


